
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 and Year 5 are raising 

money to help these children in 

Kenya have enough to eat to be 

able to concentrate on their 

school work. There will be a 

sale of Flapjacks made 

with porridge oats on 

Thursday 21st May at 

break time. There will be 

a stall on the KS1  

playground and one on 

the KS2 playground. 

The Flapjacks will cost 50p each 

and by buying one you will be 

helping to feed one of the  

children for nearly half a week! 

 

 
 


